
Mantua Elementary School PTA  
Special Weather-Related 

Message 
February 4, 2010 

 

Dear Mantua Parents, 

  

Please note the following weather-related changes to the school/PTA calendar:  

  

+  The Talent Show has been postponed until Saturda y, March 13.  (More details to follow from 
Talent Show Director, Jeri Gloege.)  

  

+ All basketball games and school activities have b een canceled for the weekend.  

  

+ The PTA bylaws vote has been rescheduled for the next monthly meeting on Wednesday, 
March 3.  

  

+ The Monday, February 15th President's Day school holiday has been canceled, and instead 
will be a FULL-LENGTH school day (8:55am-3:35pm) to  make up for yesterday's snow day.    

  

Stay warm & safe, 

The Mantua Elementary School PTA 

  

  

 

 

 
 


